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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, November 04, 2014 9:25 AM
To: 'Richard Ely'
Cc: Dick Cochran; Richard Ely
Subject: RE: Salle's auto body RO0000308

Hi Richard, 
The public notice was issued on August 14th.  You should have a copy; it was attached to the notice.  It was sent to the local 
property owners and their tenants, if any, also attached to the August letter.  That is all that is required per the State's LTCP. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Richard Ely [mailto:rely@sonic.net] 
Sent: Monday, November 03, 2014 2:02 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: Dick Cochran; Richard Ely 
Subject: Salle's auto body RO0000308 
 
I'm preparing a fee estimate to abandon the monitoring wells and close the site. 
 
I have one question for you.  Is a public notice needed for site closure/no further action?  If so, does it need to be published in a 
local newspaper?   I assume that EC&A will prepare the notice. 
 
Thanks for your help, 
 
Richard Ely 


